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Changes to the Pharmacy 

Reimbursable Physician Administered 

Drugs 
Effective January 1, 2023 

The below changes have been made to the Pharmacy Reimbursable Physician Administered 

Drugs, effective January 1, 2023. 

For more information, see the Pharmacy Reimbursable Physician Administered Drugs on the 

Medi-Cal Rx Web Portal.  

 

Drug Name Description Effective Date 

Hydroxyprogesterone 

Caproate 

Formulation (vial) removed from 

Pharmacy Reimbursable Physician 

Administered Drugs. 

January 1, 2023 

Contact Information 

You can call the Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center (CSC) at 1-800-977-2273, which is 

available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days per year. 

For other questions, email Medi-Cal Rx Education & Outreach at 

MediCalRxEducationOutreach@magellanhealth.com. 
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https://www.medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Pharmacy_Reimbursable_Physician_Administered_Drugs.pdf
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